
AWTREY MIDDLE SCHOOL WINTER BALL 
The Snow Ball 

FRIDAY, January 31st  
 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 
The LEAD Council and PTSA are sponsoring the Winter Ball for 7th and 8th Grade students on Friday, January 
31st from 7:00 – 9:00 pm.  Parents will be responsible for picking up students PROMPTLY at 9:00 p.m. in the 
school BUS LANES.   
 
Students must have a signed PERMISSION SLIP from a parent/guardian in order to attend the dance. Families 
can visit MyPaymentsPlus to provide permission and also to make a payment for the ticket price. Signed 
hard copies of this permission form may also be returned to school with cash or check for the ticket price (checks 
made payable to “Awtrey Middle School”). ALL students attending must be Awtrey students, and all students 
must be dressed appropriately and make good choices to remain at the dance.  
 
Tickets will be sold beginning Friday, January 10th through Friday, January 31st. The discounted cost is 
$15.00 for tickets sold between Friday, January 10th and Friday, January 24th. Tickets purchased 
between January 25th and January 30th will cost $25.00. Tickets sold up to noon the day of the dance will 
cost $35.00. No tickets will be sold at the door or without a signed permission slip, and no refunds for 
ticket sales can be expected. 
 
The dance will feature appetizers, desserts, drinks, DJ playing great music, crowning of the 8 th Grade Winter 
Ball King & Queen & 7th Grade Prince & Princess, photo booth, Snow Ball themed décor and more! 
 
Student dress for the dance is semi-formal (NO JEANS). Low cut or revealing necklines are not appropriate 
and all dresses must be an appropriate length (school dress code enforced). Students who are not in attendance 
on the day of the dance will not be permitted to attend the dance, including those students who are not present 
for at least half of the school day (exceptional circumstances can be addressed with the principal).  
 
 
Please sign and return bottom portion (only if not using MyPaymentsPlus). 
 
 

AWTREY MIDDLE SCHOOL WINTER BALL 
PERMISSION SLIP 

 
Families using MyPaymentsPlus for online permission and payment DO NOT NEED TO RETURN THIS FORM. 
 

______________________________ has my permission to attend the LEAD Council and PTSA’s Winter Ball 
on Friday, January 31, 2025 from 7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Students are to bring this permission slip SIGNED by a parent/guardian in order to purchase a ticket with their 
check or cash. 
 

I understand that I am to pick up my student in the school BUS LANES at 9:00 p.m. 
 

Parent Name (please print) ____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Parent Signature ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Grade _______ Homeroom Teacher _____________________________________________________________ 


